Annual Parish Meeting

Monday 10th May 2010 7.00pm 

Dodleston Village Hall

MINUTES

1.
Apologies


 Cllr Maughan, Cllr Buchanan

2.
Welcome

Cllr Vine, Vice Chair of the Parish Council welcomed the 12 members of the public/councillors to the meeting.

3.
Chairman’s Report 2009-2010

Due to the chairman’s absence the report was not available.  Cllr Maughan sent his apologies.  The report will be posted on the internet as soon as possible and brought to the next meeting.

4.
Parishioners questions and comments

Dr Nuttall said the web site did not have the annual Parish meeting date on.  The clerk stated that the date could be found on all notice boards and on previous minutes.

Lower Kinnerton resident Helen Evans noted that the traffic has slowed down in the area and is getting better.

The clerk received an email today from Helen De Lemos – Senior Manager, Waste Strategy for CW&C.  The email apologises for not sending a speaker to tonight’s meeting but residents can attend local presentations at Community Forums, the next being 10th June at Tilston.  The Clerk agreed to pursue the waste department to provide a presentation at a future meeting.

Helens email also stated that the community skip scheme is under review and no bookings are being taken.  The possibility of a community skip will be discussed at future meetings.

5.
Date of next meeting

9th May 2011 – 7.00pm







